
Sample Outdoor Space Waiver 

Community Care Licensing 
Peninsula Regional Office 
801 Traeger Avenue, Suite 100 
San Bruno, CA 94066 

Date 

Dear Community Care Licensing, 

We would like to request a waiver for outdoor space requirements. Only up to X of our enrolled 
students will play outside at any one time. A facility with plentiful outdoor space is exceedingly 
difficult to find in San Mateo County and the play yard for this property only offers enough square 
footage to accommodate X children. At the same time, our county is experiencing a dramatic 
shortage of high-quality, licensed preschool spaces and we would like to expand to meet that 
need. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Name 
Title 
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